
Request for Improved Student Protections 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Recipient's Name]  

[Recipient's Title]  

[Institution/Organization Name]  

[Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to you as a concerned [student, parent, or other] 

regarding the current state of student protections at [Institution/Organization Name]. It has come 

to my attention that there are significant areas where our students may not be adequately 

supported. 

Specifically, I would like to address the following points: 

• Increased mental health resources available on campus. 

• Enhanced safety measures during campus events. 

• Implementation of clearer policies regarding bullying and harassment. 

As we strive to create a nurturing educational environment, it is crucial that we prioritize the 

well-being and safety of our students. I respectfully request that the institution consider these 

areas for improvement and take necessary actions to enhance student protections. 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. I look forward to your positive response 

and to seeing improvements that will benefit all students at [Institution/Organization Name]. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Title/Position, if applicable]  

[Your Contact Information]  

[Your Address, if applicable] 


